
 

 
BURNHAM THORPE PARISH COUNCIL  

NEWSLETTER NOVERMBER 2023 

NEXT PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 
The next Parish Council meeting will be held on Monday 27th November at 6.30 pm in the Nelson 

Memorial Hall.  Everyone is very welcome to attend.   

CO-OPTION 
There are still two vacant seats on the Parish Council.  If anyone is interested and qualifies to stand as a 

parish councillor, please contact the Clerk for an application form or this can be downloaded from the 

website.   Please do contact the Clerk for an informal chat about the process or being a Councillor.  

CHANGE OF CHAIRMAN 
Cllr Chris Yardley and Cllr Mima Garland have stepped down from Chairman and Vice-Chairman 

respectively but are still remaining on the Parish Council as Councillors.  A new Chair and Vice-Chair will 

be elected at the next meeting in November.  

VILLAGE MAP 
A villae map is being designed.  It would be extremely helpful to the Parish Council to have three words 

that best describe the Parish.  One idea would be to have “Nelson”.  If parishioners have any other ideas 

please do let the Clerk or a Councillor know in readiness for the next meeting in November.  

RIVERFLY SCHEME 
The Norfolk Rivers Trust have conducted two Riverfly Scheme data collection on the River Burn at The 

Common, Burnham Thorpe.  Any volunteers wishing to take part in the Riverfly Scheme please contact 

Tim Fisher at the Norfolk Rivers Trust.  Email : tim@norfolkriverstrust.org  the next data collection will be 

on around 18th November please do contact Tim for any up to date information.  

STREETLIGHTING 
An engineer from Norfolk County Council has agreed to assist the parish council with specifications of 

timers, shields and new streetlights.  Hopefully a helpful response will be forthcoming for the next 

meeting.  

MINUTES 
The minutes to all parish meetings are on the website and the Noticeboard near the bus shelter.  If 

parishioners with no internet access would like copies of the minutes or other documents, then please 

contact the Clerk.   

CONTACT  
Any issues please contact the Clerk – Sarah Raven on email: clerkburnhamthorpe@gmail.com or 

telephone 01328 738512 / 07788516733.   

Further information, including all previous Newsletters, are on the website for Burnham Thorpe 

Parish Council: www.burnhamthorpepc.info 
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